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Dr. K. Vanlaldinpuia, Programme Officer, NSS, PUC Unit, 

attended the NSS North East Convention 
Dr. K. Vanlaldinpuia, Programme Officer, NSS, PUC Unit, attended the NSS North East 

Convention 2024, which was held at IIT Guwahati from September 28th to 30th, 2024. He 

was nominated by the State NSS Officer of Mizoram NSS Cell, along with four other 

Mizoram NSS POs, to represent the state in the event organised by the NSS Cell of IIT 

Guwahati.  The programme was designed to facilitate the exchange of success stories in 

community services and strategic planning for future activities, to strengthen partnerships 

among NSS Units across North-east India, and to empower communities in the North-east 

through innovative solutions and sustainable development initiatives, all of which could lead 

to a unified approach to addressing regional challenges and achieving NSS's goals and vision. 

Currently, there are more than 2400 program officers across the different states of North-East 

India, and 120 POs were invited to take part in the event. The program includes exchanging 

success stories and new ideas, presentations by different experts, yoga sessions, cultural 

activities, and hiking. 
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